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Monday, 8 March 2021  
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY: Okay, it is not as reassuring as otherwise I would have liked but fair 
enough, there have been two that are not great but either way. icare has adopted the position that 
they are not going to remediate and disclose contracts which took place prior to 2018. Were you 
aware that that is the policy that they have adopted? 
 
Ms TYDD: Prior to 2018, are you indicating? 
 
The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY: Yes. 
 
Ms TYDD: We have been working with them to ensure that they report as required under the Act 
within a period of time. We certainly have asked them to prioritise reporting. I am not able to say 
that we have that knowledge to hand, but I am happy to take that on notice. 
 
The Hon. DANIEL MOOKHEY: Could you? 
 
Ms TYDD: Yes. 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Report “icare – GIPA – Compliance Report Phase 1” published in October 2020 contains the 
following recommendation: 
 

6. That icare provides an update to the IPC by 30 October 2020 on the implementation of 
its remediation plan, including details of whether all historical contracts have now been 
uploaded onto its contract register. 

 
icare has regularly communicated its progress in remediating its contract register which has 
included the publication of active historical contracts that predate 1/7/2018. 
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